
 

 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

 
17 August 2020 
 
Certification Services Circular 
 
Dear Members and Customers 
 
NEW ACCOUNT, UEN AND QR CODE FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES  
 
Please note to use a new PayNow UEN and QR Code for the payment of your 
fees to the Chamber with effect from 1 September 2020.  
 
The new PayNow UEN and QR code will be listed on our website 
https://sicc.com.sg/certification/payments/ at 4.30pm on 31st August 2020. 
 
Please note that the current PayNow UEN and QR Code will be deactivated at 
4.30 pm on 31st August 2020. 
 
Please do not send any payments after 4.30pm on 31st August 2020. Instead, 
hold all payments and send them to the new PayNow UEN and QR Code with 
effect from 1st September 2020 to avoid your payments being sent to the wrong 
account. 
 
Please take note of these important changes and advise all your relevant 
agents and colleagues to minimize any inconvenience to you and to them. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact my colleague Nisha at 
nisha@sicc.com.sg. 
 
With my thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Victor Mills 
Chief Executive
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